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Dear Sirs 

 

Re:   ALRC Inquiry COPYRIGHT AND THE DIGITAL ECONOMY (IP 42) 

This submission is made on behalf of the Victorian TAFE Association (VTA). The VTA is 
Victoria's peak employer body for the public providers of TAFE in Victoria. The VTA on this 
occasion represents all TAFE institutes in Victoria namely: 

 Bendigo Regional Institute of TAFE 

 Box Hill Institute of TAFE 

 Central Gippsland Institute of TAFE (trading as GippsTAFE) 

 Chisholm Institute of TAFE 

 East Gippsland Institute of TAFE (trading at Advance TAFE) 

 Gordon Institute of TAFE 

 Goulburn Ovens Institute of TAFE (trading as GOTAFE) 

 Holmesglen Institute of TAFE 

 Kangan Institute of TAFE 

 Northern Melbourne Institute of TAFE (trading as NMIT) 

 South West Institute of TAFE 

 Sunraysia Institute of TAFE (trading as SuniTAFE) 

 William Angliss Institute of TAFE  

 Wodonga Institute of TAFE 

 

Endorsement of CAG Schools and CAG TAFE submissions 

VTA has had the opportunity to review the submissions made by CAG Schools and CAG TAFE 
in relation to the Issues Paper.  We agree with those submissions and endorse the 
recommendations of CAG Schools and CAG TAFEs. 
 
In particular, we note the issues relating to the vocational education sector raised by CAG TAFE 
also reflect the experience and position of VTA. 
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Further information 
 
If you have any questions or we can provide any additional information in relation to this 
submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
David J Williams 
Executive Director 
 

 


